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											September 5, 2025
Students, Parents and Guardians, 

You are receiving this Remind invite for the 2025/26 NFHS College & AP Courses group because you are enrolled to take at least one Dual Enrollment College credit bearing course here at Niagara Falls High School. This Remind group will be used only for notifications of registration deadlines, payment deadlines, AP exam dates and any other important information related to the College course that you’re taking. If students have any questions about these courses, they can stop by my office, room 240F during the school day. 
Please be aware that some of the dual enrollment College courses we offer will only need to be registered for, and will need no payment, while others will require a discounted payment to the College. Some courses may only need to be registered for in September for the Fall semester or entire year while some will also need to be registered for again in January for the Spring semester or for the first time in January. Please also understand that this Remind group is for all of the 66 courses that we have to offer from the 8 colleges and AP, so there will be posts that do not pertain to you. Please be aware of what Dual Enrollment courses you are registered for and be on the lookout for the information pertaining to them. Your teachers will also be posting information in their rooms and in Teams and/or Remind. The Colleges have specific deadlines and do not extend them, so please make sure that you register and pay (if needed) for your dual enrollment classes before their deadlines. 
I will begin posting on Remind starting Tuesday, September 9, 2025. It is very important that you join before then so you do not miss any important information pertaining to your classes. 

Thank you, 

Karl W. Wagner
AP Coordinator
College Registration Coordinator
Instructional Math Coach
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